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Comments: I appreciate that the Forest Service has put a great deal of thought and work into the proposal to

modernize forests and update the NW Forest Plan. I'm sure you have many good intentions, including preventing

wildfires that burn out of control, as well as including tribal input. I understand the need to protect communities by

preventing wildfires and wholeheartedly endorse tribal participation in healthy forest management. However, I am

deeply troubled by the logging of trees 80-120 years old. These are our nation's national heritage forests and are

irreplaceable. Please consider alternatives to cutting these heritage forests. Therefore, to be clear. YES to tribal

involvement!  NO to increased logging. 

Thank you for your consideration.


